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This bill of passed would put a burden on the citizens of the state,  and the state 

budget.  Why should the taxpayer pay for criminals to get food?  Those who are in 

our nation illegally are not deserving of free food; even if they are in prison they 

should work for their food. I have to buy my food with post tax money.  This state has 

too many special programs that only benefit certain groups,  and don't benefit all 

citizens of Oregon.  


